
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tara Carmichael [mailto:taracrofty@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 8:54 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Tsp testimony 
 
Hello, 
I live on NE 11th Ave, I am hearing ideas for NE 7th to be a bike route. As a daily bike commuter, NE 
11th or NE 9th would be a better greenway. In my opinion. Since 9th runs into the park you could do 
11th and calm some of the traffic on Freemont Ave. as crossing it can be like death valley sometimes!  
Thanks for all you do! 
Tara Carmichael 
2144 NE 11th Ave 
Portland OR 
 
 
Hooray for Today! 
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